
HR2476 – Providing for the Silver and Bronze Star Distinctive License Plates 

 

Speaker: 

Robert Warren Oliver, Jr. 

13375 185th Street 

Linwood KS 66052 

(913)240-3456 

 

Formerly: Commissioned officer, U.S. Army, Regular Army, U.S.Army ROTC 

Distinguished Military Graduate, 1983-1993. Enlisted soldier, Virginia Army 

National Guard/Reserve, 1977-1983. 

Commander, Charlie Troop, 2nd Squadron, 17th Cavalry Regiment, 101st Airborne 

Division, Desert Shield/Desert Storm, 1990-1991. 

Awarded Bronze Star Medal for actions in combat. 

Many States allow decorated combat veterans to be honored via the display of 

clearly identifiable distinctive license plates. Surrounding States allow Silver and 

Bronze Star awardees to display such information with such distinctive license 

plate display. I have displayed a veteran license plate on my personal vehicle since 

it was made available. This includes the display of the small Bronze Star ribbon 

decal in the upper left corner of my plate. Not many people know what the Silver 

Star or Bronze Star ribbon looks like or what it symbolizes. 

I am proud of my service and performance of duties to our nation and my 

community.  Because I am aware of the vast number and wide range of other 

distinctive license plates permitted in the State of Kansas as a former rural patrol 

deputy with the Leavenworth County Sheriff’s Office, I asked consideration of 

providing for these license plates for a decorated combat veteran from Kansas to 

display on his vehicle. 

 


